
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 4, 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Remembrance Day is fast approaching.  We will be hosting our 
Remembrance Day Assembly at 10:30 on Thursday, Nov. 10 of next week. 
(Parents are welcome to attend.)  I have been asked in the past the rationale 
on having a holiday remembering events of past wars.  That isn’t what 
Remembrance Day is about.  While war may be necessary at times, it is not 
something to celebrate.  Rather it is something that we do our best to avoid.  
However, the sacrifice of others to ensure freedom is something that needs to 
be remembered.  The forces that were attempting to steal freedom needs to be 
remembered so that we do not re-enact history.  This is the purpose of 
Remembrance Day: Remembering the cost of the freedom we have, so as to 
realize its value and take care to preserve it.  It is a time to honour the memory 
of those who put their lives on the line (some to the point of actually dying) in 
order to preserve the freedoms each of us enjoy today: the freedom to worship 
God, the freedom to live where we choose, the freedom to work at what we 
choose, the freedom to have the choice of Christian Education.  These are 
some of the freedoms we have due to what others have sacrificed.  This is 
what we are remembering on this day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
This week we are also holding a Fun Fair on Wednesday night from 5:30-7:30.  
Be sure to mark this on your calendar and come out for some fun! 
  



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Using the proceeds from the Grade 9 Monday concession, the Grade 8 
class made potato soup for distribution to the seniors of Quesnel. 
 
  

ARMOR OF GOD CHAPEL 



 

 
 
Kindergarten- Grade 1 
Thanksgiving and Prayer 
 Request Tree 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Grade Two Class 
      made art by 
    pouring paint.   
  How Beautiful! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
  



Grade 4/5 class had a little visitor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

November 
  10, 17, 24  Swimming Grades 3-6 
  9  Fun Fair at NCCS (5:30-7:30 at NCCS) 
  9  Grade 6 Immunizations 
 
10  Remembrance Day Assembly (10:30-11:30)   
            (Parents are welcome to attend) 
 
 
11  Remembrance Day Holiday (no school) 
18  Library Day 
25 NI Day (no school) 

     
     December 14 is our LIVE Christmas Concert at NCCS Gym at 1:00 and 6:30!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Until next week, 
God bless, 
Bruce Birch 


